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Hustings!!! 

A message from the warden team: 

 We are delighted to announce our 

committee members for 2015-16. 

Firstly, many thanks and well done to Nick 

and other members of 2014-15 committee 

for all they have done to make DC a 

wonderful hall for all of us. We would like 

to especially mention the amazing 

Freshers arrival day and week with the 

different alternative activities and the 

work the committee did behind the scenes 

to make sure we are keeping our dining 

hall. 

Secondly, we would like to thank all our 

amazing people who put themselves 

forward for the election. Running for 

election is one of the hardest but 

rewarding thing to do especially in 

Loughborough University. It requires 

100% dedication and extraordinary 

qualities such as integrity (We have all 

seen the pictures), Sportsmanship (Kieran 

work on your arms!), Leadership 

(everyone had their royal supporters some 

even had them in milk showers) and 

perhaps also a very good appetite (we love 

onions and food shampoos). And we have 

witnessed our runners having the best of 

all qualities during the election period and 

on the husting. 

WELL DONE for all the people voting 

(50% of DC voted) and being actively 

involved in DC’s future! We, as a warden 

team, are all very proud to see how 

students in DC have taken action. Many 

have helped their friends in the election 

period and it was great to see so many 

people attending hustings! We hope you 

were all as entertained as we in the 

warden team were! Keep up the DC spirit! 

Now, please join us in saying 

congratulations to our new members for 

DC 2015-16 hall committee who survived 

the war!! 

We are looking forward to hearing 

exciting things from the new committees 

to build on our DC legacy and make DC the 

most desirable place to be! 

 

 

Newsletter 

 

 



Issue 1 - 17/03/2015 

2 
 

Current Committee 

 

DC Media Update 

Quite a few things have been happening 

with DC Media over the last few weeks. 

I’ve been building a new website, taking 

photos of as many IMS games as I 

possibly can and playing around with 

creating a mobile app for DC. 

With a new website, I have been able to 

reduce the cost of it quite dramatically. 

This is due to a change of website hosts 

where the University have offered free 

hosting on their servers. This means the 

flexibility of what I can do with the 

website has increased and if you have 

any ideas on what I can further include 

on there, I would be happy to hear it! 

A David Collett mobile app would be a 

great thing to have. It would be the place 

to go to get all updates about DC as well 

as getting a whole load of media points. I 

would be including on the app such 

things as what todays menu is, when the 

washing machines are available, 

important contact information such as 

that of the wardens and information 

about events put on by your awesome, 

new DC committee! 

 

 

 

Talking about DC committee, I am in 

desperate need of a partner in crime as it 

is hard work in keeping everything 

media running. No experience is 

necessary, as you can get training from 

me or the LSU media people on things 

from how to operate a camera to editing 

videos. If you fancy it, email me:  

c.searle-14@student.lboro.ac.uk 

Position  Name of Committee Member  

Hall Chair  Axel Zanner-Entwistle 

Vice Chair Liam Mckeown 
Social Fravash Bilimoria and Omar Dini 

Media Craig Searle 
RAG Nathan Bowerman and Callum Williams 

Action  Ambia Tasneem and Kim Clark 

Sports Daniel Verma, Jenny Pang and Kieren Ooi 

Treasurer  Arif Karim 
Secretary  Luke Wilkes 
FREEC Toby Collett 
Stash Sam Tyres 
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What’s on in DC? 

 

Photo of the Fortnight

 
When? 

 
What? 

 
Details 

18th March Action Project Meet under the arch at 12.20 or action office at 12.45. 
Going to a scout hut. (6 places available)  

20th/21st 
March 

RAG Raid Leave Friday at 6pm. Come back Saturday evening. Take 
a sleeping bag and pillow for the Friday night. Speak to 
Calum or Nathan for more details. 

22nd March RAG Quiz Night/ 
Circus Workshop 

6pm-8pm in the dining hall. Max of 5 people in each quiz 
team, £1 per person. 
The Fever Society is running a circus workshop, £1 each.  
A Pizza meal deal is being supplied for £3. 

22nd March RAG Loughborough University Hunger Games in the Students 
Union. The union gets turned into an arena for a "hunger 
games", better known as a huge Nerf gun battle! We need 
two tributes (one boy and one girl), and we then need to 
raise as much money for RAG as we can. The more money 
we raise, the better weapons the tributes will receive! If 
anybody is interested please speak to Nathan or Calum! 

Toby striking a pose after 

winning the IMS rugby game 

against Butler Court 

Photo by Connie Pletts 

 

 

Take any funny, weird or photos 

you just want to share from DC 

events such as IMS, socials or 

RAG? We would like to see them 

and they may become photo of 

the fortnight. Send them into DC 

Media through the Facebook 

page or email: 

dctmedialufbra@gmail.com 
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Butler Beaten 

On Sunday the 15th March, Butler Court 

were beaten by a short sided DC IMS 

rugby team of twelve lads against 

thirteen plus subs. 

DC started with eleven men and received 

kick off. With two men down, the plan 

was to hold on to possession as much as 

possible in hope more players would 

turn up. The plan proved fruitful with DC 

having most of the possession for the 

first half and racking up a small lead. 

Ten minutes into the first half, DC gained 

an extra player having just turned up, 

bringing the total number playing up to 

twelve.  

 The second half started off a bit shaky as 

DC made a few mistakes and let in a 

couple of tries. But as the half ran on, DC 

gained momentum and dominated the 

rest of the half.  

Just before the 50 minutes ticked over, 

DC secured one last try to make it 48-18. 

Toby then converted it straight between 

the posts from about 10 metres from the 

touchline to finish the game on 50-18. A 

great win from the rugby team.  

Upcoming IMS Fixtures 

 
When? 

 
Lads/Girls 

 
Sport 

 
Details 

18th March Both Volleyball 4.30pm at the arch or 4.45pm at Sir David 
Wallace 

18th March Girls Basketball Arch at 8:15pm or at the sports hall for 
8:30pm 

18th March Girls Netball Check ‘DC GIRLS NETBALL IMS 2014/15’ for 
more info (on.fb.me/1xaSiqR) 

20th March Girls Hockey Check ‘DC Girls IMS’ for more info 

22nd March Girls Rugby Sevens - 
Touch 

Check ‘DC Girls IMS’ for more info 

22nd March Lads Rugby Sevens Check ‘David Collett rugby 2014-2015’ for 
more info (on.fb.me/1EsG2S4) 

22nd March  Lads Squash Check ‘DC Lads IMS’ for more info 

22nd March Lads Hockey Check ‘DC Lads IMS’ for more info 

22nd March Lads Lacrosse Check ‘DC Lads IMS’ for more info 

22nd March  Girls 5-aside Football Check ‘DC Girls IMS’ for more info 

22nd March Both Badminton Check Facebook groups for more info 

Check the Facebook groups for the latest upcoming fixtures:  
‘DC LADS IMS’ (on.fb.me/1FuZ6B1) and ‘DC Girls IMS’ (on.fb.me/1Emrlxt) 

Toby goes over the line for another try 

http://on.fb.me/1xaSiqR
http://on.fb.me/1EsG2S4
http://on.fb.me/1FuZ6B1
http://on.fb.me/1Emrlxt

